

Thank You!

April 22, 2014

Dear Dave.

I wanted to express my gratitude for inviting us to exhibit at the Shafer Gallery. The work that you and your staff did exceeded our expectations. The exhibit was hung with such great care and professionalism that it made a great impression when you walked into the gallery. Everyone at the gallery was so nice and helpful to work with. Just being able to have the reception and exhibit at the Shafer Gallery was a huge opportunity and very invaluable to us. This was a great way for us to promote the artists and have great success with the auction. I also want to thank you for your time and expertise in judging the Signature Juried award. I appreciate the help you have continually given through the years.

Thank you,

Tricia Flax

Event Coordinator

Inicia Sax